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Sen. Joshua Revak

From: Russ Hardy <rhardy@alaskan.com>
Sent: Thursday, February 17, 2022 8:39 AM
To: Sen. Joshua Revak
Subject: Urging Passage of Hearing Protection Act

Sir - just wanted to take a minute and send an email in support of passage of the Hearing Protection Act. 
 
As an active sportsman and dog trainer (past president of the Fairbanks Retriever Club) I wholeheartedly support this 
endeavor. 
 
Thank you for your continued service to our State - 
 
Quyanna (thank you) - Russ 
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